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Notice on Revisions

The contents of this electronic file are subject to revision
without notice to individual holders. However, revisions
will be placed on the TAPS Right-of-Way Renewal web
site at www.tapsrow.com. Please visit the web site to
ensure that you have the current version.
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IMPORTANT NOTE

The authors of this Environmental Report have made every effort to gather
complete and accurate data for their analysis. Projections of future TAPS
throughput and configuration, North Slope oil development, gas commercial-
ization and tanker transportation are necessarily dependent on assumptions
about oil and gas production, future technology, and the facilities and equip-
ment needed. The authors’ assumptions represent informed projections based
on knowledge of current operations and are not meant to imply that these pre-
dictions completely and accurately reflect all future scenarios pertaining to
TAPS, North Slope oil and gas development, or tanker transportation. Actual
outcomes are dependant on many variables including the economics of oil and
gas production, changing laws and regulations, and political realities, and may
differ significantly from those predicted here.
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